
The Chenango Forks School District fire inspection was conducted on March 17 and 18, by James Saxe of 
GST BOCES. Nonconformance items were corrected and the fire report has been sent to the State 
Education Department. The certificates of occupancy are on display in the main office of each school 
building.  
 


